
Hello Museum School 25 Family! In order to ensure the safety 
and well-being of all and follow social distancing protocols we 
have provided a schedule for parents to drop off technology and 
pick up student belongings. If you have more than one child, you 
may pick up all belongings at one time.

Monday, June 15th 
Monday is designated for our graduating class and families 
who need to return laptops to the school. You should have re-
ceived a message from your child’s teacher with a time slot for 
you to come and return technology and pick-up your child’s be-
longings.  

Tuesday June 16th 
9:00-10:00 - 5C/4th Grade
10:00-11:00 -  2nd Grade

11:00-12:00 - Kindergarten 

Wednesday June 17th
9:00-10:00 - 3rd Grade
10:00-11:00 - 1st Grade

11:00-12:00 - PreK


